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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have decided not to allow mobile phones on our school site, including in the playground. 

We would like you to say goodbye to your child and greet your child without a mobile phone 

in your hands. The greeting at the end of the day is a good opportunity to talk to your child 

and find out how their day has been.  

Please support us by putting away your phone once you come into the playground or through 

the reception door. If you have family or friends picking up please pass this message onto 

them. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss K. Coll 
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